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General Meeting – Cinco de Mayo 
May 5, 2023 
 
The Spring General Meeting was held as part of the Cinco de Mayo taco party. 
 
Jim opened the meeting with a promise this would be a world speed record meeting and how 
this gathering shows we are finally recovering from COVID restrictions.   
 
He reviewed that we had 13 movies at Movie night with good attendance.  Bingo was a great 
success and raised almost $400.  So far this year we have held 3 special events on stage.  Please 
come and join the fun and help support new projects.   
 
New projects include new front door to the sanctuary center that Will installed as well as the 
beautiful new steps that Will built for us.  A generator has been installed so that the hall can 
finally be a resiliency center in emergencies.   
 
Jeanne Kuperberg reported on the estate sale that will be held and could raise $3,000 to 
$4,000.   
 
Mary Gregorio reported on the Strategic Planning Committee’s efforts to work with the 
community and determine a path to keep the association and community hall moving forward 
with things like who will step up to lead, how to raise the necessary $7,000 to $8,000 a year 
operating expenses.  Focus groups are being scheduled. 
 
Next General Meeting will be the summer picnic that will be held at Maura and Marty 
Bollinger’s house.  The Nominating Committee will be working on a slate of candidates to be 
voted on at the meeting. 
 
And we need volunteer editors for the monthly Clarion. 
 
Meeting adjourned.  Let’s eat.         
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